
 

JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes March 28, 2017 

 

Doug Lindauer called the meeting to order at 6:45.  The minutes for February were presented and 

accepted as distributed.  Doug Lindauer presented the Treasurer’s report, with expenses of $156 for 

public relations, $247 for field items, $65 for normal club operations, with a $13,727 balance 

remaining.   

 

Skip Howard stated that Ed Fennell could not be reached about road grading, as he did return to town 

but left before he could be reached.   

 

Tim Edwards and Doug Lindauer are the defacto runway committee, and their main goal is to get the 

runway problem fixed, and will be meeting with someone from the city next week.  Cost for a totally 

new paved runway could be as much as $100,000, according to Eddie Cline.   

 

Tim Edwards discussed the coming workday on the 22nd, mostly painting, building and landscaping.   

 We want the field to look good for visitors.  This will include roundup, bldg/runway painting, and 

replacing stands.  George Baker plans to pre-cut wood for the stand construction.  Dave Jones 

suggested a field paint spray machine for applying runway lines.   

 

The indoor funfly turnout was not too high, an email out to the club may increase the attendance for 

future events.   

 

 At 7:05, there was a motion to close made by Vic Koenig, and seconded by Anthony Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


